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From: Phyllis Coppage
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Amendment of the Bylaws
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 3:48:06 PM

As a Mendocino resident and homeowner, I would like to urge the board to reject the proposed
changes to our long-standing Bylaws.  A lot of thought, discussions, time and effort by many
went into these Bylaws.  They should NOT be decided by a few.

Anyone buying into our tiny community, signs onto The Town Plan.  No one is forcing you to
buy, build or run a business here.

Thank you,
Phyllis Coppage
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